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February 16, 2011

Dear Frederick B. Cohen,

On behalf of the (ISC)* Board of Directors, I am pleased to congratulate you on your
receiving the designation of “Fellow of (ISC)>.”

Attached is a document that provides you with additional information about this
designation, such as the use of the title, as well as the nomination and selection process,
ete.

(ISC)* recognizes and appreciates your important contributions to the information
security field. In honor of your achievements, you are being presented with this
distinctive plaque that recognizes your enduring and significant support of our profession.

If you have any questions regarding your “Fellow of (ISC)*” designation, please contact
memberservices@isc2.org.

Sincerely,
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Diana-Lynn C%ntesti, CISSP-ISSAP, ISSMP, SSCP
Chairperson, (ISC)* Board of Directors
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